
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Children’s Choice 

Chronicle 
 

Helpful Information 
Site Phone: 505-974-9321 
Office Phone: 296-2880      
Site Email: 
Manzanomesa@childrens-choice.org 
Billing Email: 
Sara@Childrens-choice.org 
Registration Email:  
Welcome@Childrens-choice.org 
Financial Assistance Available: 
nmececd.org or call 800-6919067 

 

Announcements 
-If you or your child is experiencing any COVID symptoms, please 
stay home.  
-In order to stay up to date on important Children’s Choice 
information, check your email frequently, read information 
posted in the parent area, and call or email with any questions. 

Donations  
 

 

Ember A. (5) 
This is Ember’s first year attending Children’s Choice. Ember really likes the 
art area. She said that she makes lots of art projects, and that she is really 
interested in learning how to make paper airplanes!  
 

Ember also loves to play in the “kitchen area” where she plays dress-up and 
with the baby dolls. She especially likes to play dress-up with her friend 
Alisha. They enjoy playing fairies.  
 

When asked, “Tell me something interesting”, Ember said “My cat 
sometimes likes to chew on my shoes!” 
 

We are so excited to have Ember in our program, we plan on incorporating 
a paper airplane activity sometime this week.  

Slime Club was put on hold because 

our two leaders Sophia (7) and Aubree 

(7) have been working hard 

researching the perfect mixture, while 

Monique has been gathering supplies. 

We are finally ready to see our fluffy 

slime activity come to life!  

Teddy (7) asked a few kids in the 

art area “Who knows what a lava 

lamp is?” After some more 

conversation, Hunter suggested we 

make a lava lamp activity. Teddy 

and Kaylee (7) Decided to help run 

this activity.  

The kids were very excited with 
the new drama area dress-up 
clothes. Some of the kids put on 
fairy costumes, others dressed 
up like pirates. I plan to expand 
on this activity and see if the kids 
want to possibly put together a 
skit/play!  

Our company wide donation page is located 

here. Site specific items can be identified in the 

comments section, next to each item. Thank 

you so much for your support. 
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The kids were really excited about all of the new and novel supplies that were added into the 

community. It was amazing to see how much they enjoyed different items. Below are some pictures of 

different supplies the kids earned throughout the week.  

  

Last week the kids were 

interested in learning 

how to play wall ball. This 

game is great because it 

works on practicing 

catching and throwing. 

This is a skill that Bella (8) 

expressed to Tait that she 

wanted to work on, so it 

was the perfect setting to 

practice these skills.  

The kids have had a great time exploring the art 
area this last week. Ember (5) was really 
interested in using the water colors to make a 
creation. When Hunter asked about their 
creations, here is what they had to say:  
“I painted a lion, and a house” –Ember 
“I painted a dress for my mom and dad.”-Alisha  
“It’s not finished but I’m doing a tie-dye.” –Aubrie  

The kids did a great job taking 

care of the new supplies last 

week that everyone earned 

one item to add into the 

environment. Their teamwork 

has also been very good, 

which earned them a special 

hover soccer ball that is part 

of our special 5:30PM bin! 

Eduardo (7) Bie (10) and Ben 

(8) are putting the soccer nets 

together for the community.  


